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To whom it may concern

| share the concerns as many others over the new Medical Board code of conduct changes
proposed as mentioned in the Australian last week.

| truly hope this will be resolved in a respectable manner & the doctors have the freedom
they deserve in this democratic society.

Sincerely

Joseph Giannini
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